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THE MAJESTIC LINE

WEST COAST CRUISES

To Whom It May Concern
January 29", 2019

The Majestic Line as a company would like to support the application for a pontoon to be installed at
Raasay Harbour.

We will have four vessels in our fleet this year and our cruises visit many different areas of the west
coast of Scotland and the isles of the Hebrides. We have just announced a new cruising area to the
remote North West Coast Mainland and the Western Outer Hebrides aboard our new ship Glen Shiel.

We endeavour to get our guests ashore at all the places we visit, and the Isle of Raasay has been a very
popular destination, but we are constrained by the anchorage and being able to safely land guests. The
addition of a pontoon would greatly improve this and allow our guests to further explore the historic
and tranquil Isle of Raasay.

Yours faithfully

Neil L Stewart

General Manager
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